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In the article, “NLRB’s Graduate-Assistant Ruling: Bad News for Administrators and Students,”

featured in The Chronicle of Higher Education, Partner Joe Ambash discusses why academic

administrators have little to applaud about the National Labor Relations Board’s (NLRB) recent

decision regarding graduate students at Columbia University, which will have a profound and

unfortunate effect on private higher education as we know it.

To read the full article, please visit The Chronicle of Higher Education.
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